
 
 
 
 
  

 
YEAR 6 SATs 
Well done to all our Year 6 children who completed their 
SATs tests last week.  The children all approached the tests 
in a very positive and mature manner and tried their 
hardest in all subjects.  Shottermill Juniors are all very 
proud of them.   
 
A huge thank you also all adults who assisted with the tests 
during the week and a very big well done to the excellent 
Year 6 team who prepared the children so well. 
 
The Inflatable Human Table Football was a fantastic 
surprise treat for the children and a fantastic afternoon was 
had by all the children (as well as parents and staff!) 
 

MUFTI DAY TOMORROW 
Please remember that tomorrow is a MUFTI Day when children can wear their own clothes in return for an item for 
the Summer Fair.  The PTFA letter with further information is attached. 
 

YEAR 6 ICE CREAM SALE 
Year 6 parents and children will be selling ice creams and ice lollies after school on Fridays to raise money for their 
Leavers’ Party. The cost will be 50p per ice cream/lolly and correct change would be much appreciated. 
 

SUMMER FAIR FRIDAY 24TH JUNE 5 -7pm 
The summer fair is fast approaching and the PTFA are really pleased with the number of volunteers and donations 
received so far. The theme is Rio Carnival and there are lots of great attractions this year, such as ‘Sponge the 
Teachers’ and ‘Pantomime Horse Racing’.  The Hard Rock Café has kindly donated the burgers and hot dogs for the 
BBQ again and the Year 6 parents are in charge of the cocktail bar!  Raffle prizes have already started coming in with 
some great prizes from local shops – tickets will be sent home shortly.   
 
Please look out for sign-up sheets for volunteers nearer the time. The PTFA are looking for children to sign up, in pairs, 
to enter the horse races and anyone can sponsor a race.  Please contact one of the PTFA members if you would like to 
get more involved - the more the merrier! 
 

GOLDEN BOOT CHALLENGE 6TH JUNE – 1st JULY 
The Golden Boot Challenge is the perfect opportunity to encourage pupils, parents and staff to choose a healthier, 
sustainable and more enjoyable means of travel on the journey to and from school.  Walking, cycling and scooting 
allow children to develop vital road safety skills making them less vulnerable when travelling independently.  It is also 
a great way to spend quality times with family and friends.  Please help your child’s class to win the trophy by 
participating in this initiative.  
 

SCHOOL LUNCHES  
The cost of school meals is £2.15 a day and we request that parents or guardians pay in advance using the on-line 
system.  Please inform the office if your child wishes to change from, or to school meals after half term.  The cost of 
school dinners from Monday 6

th
 June until Friday 22

nd
 July is: 

 
 Year 3:  £75.25 
 Year 4:  £75.25 
 Year 5:  £64.50 (allowing for Yr 5 trip to Brenscombe week) 
 Year 6:                      £70.95 (allowing for Yr 6 trip to Brighton) 
 

        INFANT SCHOOL INSET DAY – NO BREAKFAST CLUB 
        The Infant School have asked us to remind you there will be no Breakfast Club on Friday 27

th
 May. 
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Key Dates for the Summer Term 2016: 
 

May 2016 

Friday 20th May PTFA MUFTI day – please see the PTFA letter for class donations 

Friday 20th May PTFA Quiz Night  (please note this event has been cancelled) 

Monday 23rd May Year 4 Haslemere Museum visit 

Tuesday 24th May Year 6 Rounders Tournament at WHS 

Wednesday 25th May Choral Poetry Competition 1.45pm (please email the office for a ticket) 

Friday 27th May Break up for half term 

June 2016 

Monday 6th June First day back for the second half of the summer term 

Wednesday 8th - Thursday 

9th June 

Year 6 Residential to Brighton 

Thursday 9th June PTFA Meeting – 3:10pm 

Thursday 9th June  Choral Poetry Competition 1.45pm 

Monday 13th to Friday 17th 

June 

Year 5 Residential to Brenscombe 

Tuesday 21st June Shottermill Junior School Sports Day 

Friday 24th June PTFA MUFTI day – more information will follow on request for 

donations in return for wearing non-uniform to school. 

Friday 24th June PTFA Summer Fair 5pm – 7:30pm 

Monday 27th June - Friday 

1st July 

Healthy Living Week 

Monday 27th June  Year 2 Induction evening – 7:00pm 

July 2016 

Tuesday 5th July Confederation Sports Day at WHS 

Wednesday 6th July  Transition Day WHS and Shottermill Infant School 

Wednesday 6th July Parents’ Forum  Meeting 1.30pm 

Tuesday 12th July  District Sports 

Tuesday 12th July  FGB meeting - 6.30pm (If you wish to attend please inform the Clerk 

Verina Gibson) 

Thursday 14th July  Year 6 Leavers’ Disco - 6:30pm 

Monday 18th July Whole School Exhibition Afternoon from 3:10pm – 5:30pm 

Wednesday 20th July Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly - 1:45pm 

Friday 22nd July Last day of the summer term 

 


